
A Message from Your Dogs 
 
Dear Owners: 
  
We want to remind 
you of a few things 
that will make your 
life better – because 
we’ll be more 
welcome here! 
 
ALWAYS PICK UP 
AFTER ME! No matter 
where I “go.” Stepping 
in dog “doo” is the #1 
complaint about dogs 
everywhere. We can’t 
clean up after 
ourselves...we rely on you. Please help us. 
 
ALWAYS KNOW WHERE WE ARE AND WHAT WE’RE DOING. Accidents 
can happen anywhere and between the river and some of us getting carried 
away while playing...well, there could be problems. 
 
USE MY LEASH! We want to be everyone’s friend, but they don’t always want 
to be ours, or they may just be scared – some of us are pretty big, and vocal! 
Using a leash around strangers says I have a thoughtful, considerate owner 
who respects others’ needs. 
 
KEEP US OFF THE BALL FIELDS...yes-even in winter. The “DOGS 
PROHIBITED” signs aren’t just a suggestion. You could get a fine for letting 
me run where I’m not allowed. And we’d all feel pretty bad if a player slipped 
on something I left behind and missed a catch during a game! (not to mention 
the “ew! factor!) 
 
We dogs look forward to our social time; but not everyone is excited 
about seeing us. PLEASE help ensure we’re always welcome by being 
courteous, thoughtful owners. 
 
(This message is provided by your dog & friends. Please be a courteous, 
watchful, responsible owner to help ensure that we’re always welcome.) 


